
 
188 Wen Hwa 2nd Rd., Kuei Shan Hsiang, Tao Yuan Hsien 333, Taiwan 

 

Date: October 1, 2013 

Federal Communications Commission  

7345 Oakland Mills Road  

Columbia, MD 21046  

 

Subject: Request for Confidentiality 

FCC ID: HFS-LI170 

 

To Whom It May Concern,  

 

Pursuant to the provisions of Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of Commission’s rules (47 C.F.R. §§0.457, 0.459), as well as 

the Office of Engineering Technology’s Public Notice DA 04-1705, we are requesting that the Commission withhold 

the following confidential documents from public disclosure until 180180180180 days after the grant date of the requested 

equipment authorization. As recognized in Public Notice DA 04-1705, we make this request in order to comply with 

the marketing regulations in 47 C.F.R. § 2.803 and the importation rules in 47 CFR § 2.1204, while ensuring that 

business sensitive information remains confidential until the actual marketing of newly authorized devices. The 

market for consumer electronic devices such as the one being certified is highly competitive, and public disclosure 

of these documents before sale would be harmful to our company and would give competitors an unfair advantage in 

the market. Quanta has taken care to safeguard the confidentiality of these documents.  

 

� External Photos  

� Internal Photos  

� Test Setup Photos  

� Users Manual 

It is our understanding that all measurement test reports, FCC ID label format, and correspondence during 

certification review process cannot be treated as confidential documents and that information will be available for 

public review once the grant of equipment authorization is issued.  

 

Best Regards,  

Joyce Kuo  

Quanta Computer Inc  

 

Fax: 886 943 180597  

 

Tel: 886 3 3272345 # 15714  

E-mail: joyce.kuo@quantatw.com 

 


